
 
 

 

Addendum to the Behaviour and Discipline Policy for the purposes 

of the return to school after the partial release of lockdown due to 

the Coronavirus pandemic 

Dated 01.06.2020 

Review Date 15.06.2020 

Our Policy states that ‘we have a number of school rules… to allow everyone to work together in an 

effective and considerate way’. 

We have rewards for positive behaviour and sanctions for negative behaviour. These will be applied 

as normal in school within the parameters of the Aldenham Prep School Coronavirus Risk 

Assessment for this return to life and learning in school. 

All pupils should continue to adhere to the principles outlined in the Behaviour and Discipline Policy 

whether following the home learning programme or being taught in school.  

V.J. Gocher  

Headmistress  

 


